
Brighton & Hove Geological Society 

privacy notice

This privacy notice tells you what to expect us to do with your personal 

information. 

Contact details

Email: Grahame Mayo, Brighton & Hove Geological Society Treasurer 

at:  treasurer.bhgs@outlook.com

What information we collect, use, and why

Brighton & Hove Geological Society collect or use the following 

information to let you know about lectures, send newsletters, 

publications, notices, run field trips or events:

⦁ Names and contact details including phone numbers and email 

addresses.

⦁ Addresses
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We collect or use the following information to receive subscriptions, 

donations or funding and organise fundraising activities:

⦁ Names and contact details including phone numbers and email 

addresses.

⦁ Addresses

⦁ Donation history

Lawful bases and data protection rights

Our lawful bases for the collection and use of your data

Our lawful bases for collecting or using personal information to let you 

know about lectures, send newsletters, publications, notices, run field 

trips or events are:

⦁ Consent - we have permission from you after we gave you all 

the relevant information. All of your data protection rights may 

apply, except the right to object. To be clear, you do have the 

right to withdraw your consent at any time.
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Our lawful bases for collecting or using personal information to receive 

donations or funding and organise fundraising activities are:

⦁ Consent - we have permission from you after we gave you all 

the relevant information. All of your data protection rights may 

apply, except the right to object. To be clear, you do have the 

right to withdraw your consent at any time.

Where we get personal information from

⦁ Directly from you

How long we keep information

We keep the information that you have given us for as long as you are 

a member of the Brighton & Hove Geological Society or request that 

we retain it if you are no longer a member.
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How to complain

If you have any concerns about our use of your personal data, you can 

make a complaint to us using the contact details at the top of this 

privacy notice.

If you remain unhappy with how we’ve used your data after raising a 

complaint with us, you can also complain to the ICO.

The ICO’s address:           

Information Commissioner’s Office

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 5AF

Helpline number: 0303 123 1113

Website: https://www.ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint
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Last updated

24 February 2025
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